
From:                                 Vanessa Phelan
Sent:                                  Thu, 14 Dec 2017 22:09:13 +0000
To:                                      'arsh_suri@ipart.nsw.gov.au'
Subject:                             FW: Emailing: Notification Letter to IPART for SCC Special Variation_171215.pdf
Attachments:                   Notification Letter to IPART for SCC Special Variation_171215.pdf
Importance:                     High

Hi Arsh,
 
Can you please upload our amended notification. 
 
 
Vanessa Phelan
Finance Manager
Shoalhaven City Council

02 4429 3558 
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541 
vanessa.phelan@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Michael Pennisi 
Sent: Thursday, 14 December 2017 5:23 PM
To: Vanessa Phelan <Vanessa.Phelan@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Jessica Rippon <Jessica.Rippon@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>

mailto:vanessa.phelan@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au
http://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/


Subject: Emailing: Notification Letter to IPART for SCC Special Variation_171215.pdf
Importance: High
 
Hi Vanessa, 
 
Could you please lodge the attached amended notification letter on the IPART Council Portal?  I just had a call from 
IPART (Brendan and Anthony) to say that Council can only apply for one special variation in a year, so I've folded the 
Verons component into the one application. 
 
Many thanks,
 
Michael 
 
 


